
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
The Bethany HomePlace Al-Anon meeƟng has moved 
its locaƟon effecƟve January 22, 2024. Our 5th 
Monday of the month Speaker and Dinner event will 
also be at the new locaƟon.  

The meeƟngs new locaƟon is St Stephens Church 
2424 NW 50th St, OKC 73112. 

MeeƟng day Monday and Ɵme 6pm remains the 
same. 

 

Thank You, 

The HomePlace 


